Randall Smith

From: Joseph Tripp

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 3:20 PM
To: Randall Smith

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Ford Interceptors

From: John Fallon <jfallon@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 3:06 PM

To: Joseph Tripp <jtripp@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Ford Interceptors

From: Bambi Darr <bambi.darr@duvalfleet.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 11:34 AM
To: John Fallon <jfallon@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ford Interceptors

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you for the opportunity to quote you the Police Interceptors. Unfortunately, Duval Ford does not have any
available stock units on the ground for quick purchase. We will have to order these vehicles and the timeline would
push your delivery to February or March 2022.

Thank you,

Bambi Darr
Government Sales

Duval Fleet

Duval Ford, Duval Chevrolet

5203 Waterside Drive

Jacksonville, Florida 32210

Office (904) 381-6596
https://www.facebook.com/duvalfleet/




